Communications Committee Meeting Orchard Valley United Church March 1, 2020

The Communications Committee met on March 1, 2020 at 9:30 am, at Orchard Valley United Church with Sylvia Jacquard, Donna Murphy and Carol Dewar in attendance.

The Easter Newsletter was planned and the following assignments made:

- Donna will prepare an Outreach story on the Wolfville Food Bank from the perspective of the volunteers
- Carol will contact Andy Pitter for an article on our Sunday School featuring the curriculum, increased numbers of children, and teachers
- Sylvia will contact Don for the Easter message and Council Chair for message
- Carol will seek a brief update from Harvey on plans for the expanded OVUC
- Sylvia to contact Don regarding the Affirming process and the search committee for short updates
- Sylvia will prepare an article on Doug, our new custodian.

All submissions are to be in by Sunday March 22.

Sylvia will speak to Jane regarding a meeting date with Kate of the National Office on improving communication strategies.

Our next meeting will be when we have a date for that meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Dewar Secretary